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Dear Chairwomen Gossage and Committee Members: 

My name is Lauren Shiffman from Lenexa, KS.  

Today, I write to express my strong support for SB391.  This bill reaffirms the fundamental rights our 
nation’s framers envisioned for every American to be free from involuntary quarantine. 

If Covid taught us anything, it was that boundaries were crossed and society overreacted.  Especially 
now that we learn that the 6 feet rule, per Anthony Fauci, was not based on any science.  It mearly was 
thought to be a possible idea. 

We can never let this happen again and SB391 prevents that.  As Kansas's citizens, we are smart enough 
to take necessary recommendations from KDHE.  We are freedom-loving, intelligent citizens and never 
want to do harm to others.  If we are sick, we will stay home! We don’t need mandates.  We only need 
RECOMMENDATIONS from our KDHE.  When we receive recommendations, we begin to trust.   

This bill achieves that!  Please pass this out favorably! 

Lauren Shiffman 
Lenexa, KS  
 


